
	
	

The	EPA	has	had	grounds	approved	to	reassess	11	synthetic	pyrethroids,	which	are	
commonly	found	in	household	insecticides	and	veterinary	medicines. 
	 
More	information	on	this	can	be	found	on	our	website	here. 
	 
We	have	released	a	caution	notice	for	the	continued	safe	use	of	these	products,	which	can	
be	found	here. 
	 
We	are	also	making	a	call	for	information	on	these	chemicals,	more	information	on	this	
(including	the	feedback	form)	can	be	found	here. 
	 
As	this	work	progresses,	we	will	keep	you	updated	via	the	public	consultation	pages	of	our	
website	and	in	our	newsletters. 
	 
If	you	would	like	to	get	in	touch	with	us	about	any	aspect	of	our	chemical	reassessments	you	
can	email	us	atreassessments@epa.govt.nz 
	 
Please	feel	free	to	forward	this	email	to	those	who	you	feel	may	be	interested. 
	 
Kind	Regards, 
	 
	 
Maria McDonald 
Acting Team Leader Reassessments, Hazardous Substances and New Organisms 
  
  
	


